
FCC ID Change Request Letter 

2022/12/7 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
AUTHORIZATION AND EVALUATION DIVISION 
7435 OAKLAND MILLS ROAD 
COLUMBIA, MD 21046 

We, the undersigned hereby declare, that the following radio equipment: 

Applicant : Guangdong OPPO Mobile Telecommunications Corp., Ltd. 

FCC ID :  R9C-CPH2523 

is electrically equal to the original equipment: 

Applicant : Guangdong OPPO Mobile Telecommunications Corp., Ltd. 
FCC ID : R9C-CPH2353 
Date of Grant: 2022/3/30 

We intend to market the above referenced product under our own FCC ID: R9C-CPH2523. 

Except Below： 

1，model name, and FCC ID number change 

2，The material of battery cover has been changed from plastic to glass. 

3，Color os changed from 12. 0 to 13.1，Android version changed from Android R to Android T 

4，Hardware: The PCB remains unchanged, storage upgraded from 6G+128G to 8G+128G, 

and the audio IC is changed from WCD-9370-0-WLPSP55-SR-00-1 to WLPSPWCD-9370-0-

WLPSP55-TR-01-4 WLPSP.   

The power supply of image changes from FAN53870 to VWL2868C 

the EUT are electronically/electrically identical to the original equipment and that the original test 

results continue to be representative of and applicable to it. 

BEST REGARDS, 

Guangdong OPPO Mobile Telecommunications Corp., Ltd.  

Print name: Xiongbo 
Title: Manager 
Guangdong OPPO Mobile Telecommunications Corp., Ltd. 


